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The Worlds Flash Report 
  

Dear Piping Enthusiast, 
  
  

Inveraray and District Pipe Band 

Grade 1 World Champions and Champion of Champions 2019 
  
I hope everyone enjoyed the Worlds and 
Piping Live! It is of course many 
congratulations to Inveraray and District 
PB and its phenomenal Pipe Major Stuart 
Liddell.  They are very popular winners 
and great from my point of view too - I 
fitted new sheepskin bags for the complete band during the period January to April in 
preparation for the coming competitive season.  It turned out to be a wise move as it provides 
real consistency as well as a fresh platform for the pipes. This probably helped even more over 
a 4 contest Worlds event this year as opposed the usual 2. The Field Marshall were not far 
behind and our bags were well 
represented there too. I am proud to say 
that Begg bags have been very closely 
associated with just about every single 
Worlds winner over the last 40 years – I 
reckon it’s about a 90% plus success rate 
and long may it continue. 
  
  
  
  
  
It was a hectic week all round and we 
had a very good outing on the Thursday 
at the Trade Fair in the Royal Concert 
Hall. There was a steady stream of 
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friends and customers all day long and it was great to catch up, particularly with those of you 
who had travelled from distance like New Zealand, Australia and the USA. I hope you all have 
a safe journey home and see you again next year. 
(Pic : Gavin Begg in charge with his old man in support.) 
  
  
  
We will have our normal newsletter next month but I thought I’d share the above with you while 
it is still current. 
  

Yours aye, 

James C. Begg 

Piping Perfection 

www.beggbagpipes.com 
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